
From: Linton, Ron 
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2015 2:54 PM 
To: Dawn Kolkman 
Cc: Mike Thomas 
Subject: RE: Extension for Semi-Annual Report - request approved 
 
Dawn: 
 
The extension requested for the Semi-Annual Report for July-December 2014 is approved until 
February 28, 2015.  NRC staff is in the process of completing our review and memo to Bill 
VonTill for the Jan-June 2014 Semi-Annual Report and the two quarterly reports for the same 
period.  I hope to have the memo published in the next week.  I’m hopeful you can incorporate 
some of our comments on the Jan-June 2014 into the July – Dec 2014 report. 
Ron 
 

Ron C. Linton 
 
Ron C. Linton 
Project Manager/Hydrogeologist 
U.S. NRC 
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards 
MS T-8F5, 11545 Rockville Pike 
Rockville, MD  20852 
phone 301-415-7777 
fax 301-415-5369 
ron.linton@nrc.gov 
 
 

From: Dawn Kolkman [mailto:dkolkman@uranerz.com]  
Sent: Thursday, January 22, 2015 2:28 PM 
To: Linton, Ron 
Cc: Mike Thomas 
Subject: Extension for Semi-Annual Report 
 
Ron, 
Uranerz requests an extension for the submittal of the Semi-Annual Report.  Our Semi-Annual Report for 
July-December 2014 is due January 31st.  We are pending data from the third party laboratory pertaining 
to air monitoring that will not be available until February.  We would therefore request a reporting 
extension to February 28. 
 
Thank You 
 
Dawn Kolkman 
Permitting Manager 
 
Uranerz Energy Corporation 
1701 East “E” Street 
PO Box 50850 



Casper, WY 82605-0850 USA 
T: 307-289-8900 | F: 307-265-8904 | E: dkolkman@uranerz.com 
 
This electronic coummunication, and any attachments, may contain information which is confidential and/or privileged.  If you 
are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any distribution, copying or reliance upon the contents of this 
coummunication is strictly prohibited.  If you have received this coummunication in error, please notify the sender immediately 
and kindly delete this message.  Thank you for your cooperation. 
 


